
 
 
Date: November 30, 2017 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
 

BILD Alberta supports introduction of Bill 30 
 

EDMONTON – Building Industry and Land Development Alberta Association (BILD Alberta) is 
pleased to see the Government of Alberta’s introduction of Bill 30 - An act to Protect the Health 
and Well-being of Working Albertans.  
 
“The residential construction industry employs approximately 200,000 workers in Alberta. A 
comprehensive occupational health and safety system is key to ensuring that homes continue to 
be built safely throughout the province,” said Carmen Wyton, CEO, BILD Alberta. “BILD Alberta 
members are committed to ensuring that workers return home safely to their families each day,” 
said Wyton.  
 
BILD Alberta will be working closely with the Alberta Construction Safety Association (ACSA) to 
ensure members have the proper resources needed to comply with the Occupational Health and 
Safety Act, effective June 1, 2018. BILD Alberta will also hold information sessions in the coming 
months to help prepare members.  
 
“We look forward to furthering our partnership with BILD Alberta. This partnership will ensure 
that the changes from Bill 30 will be implemented seamlessly for all home builders and land 
developers in Alberta,” said Dan MacLennan, Executive Director, ACSA.  
 
 
Building Industry and Land Development Alberta Association (BILD Alberta) is the unified voice for the land 
development, home building and renovation industry in Alberta. It represents and advocates on behalf of over 1,700 
business members from 12 constituent associations across the province.  
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For more information, contact: 
Danielle Forbes 
Communications Manager 
BILD Alberta  
Phone: 780-424-5890 ext. 223 
Email: Danielle.forbes@bildalberta.ca     
 
Note: BILD Alberta was created in July 2017 upon the amalgamation of the Canadian Home Builders’ Association – 
Alberta and the Urban Development Institute Alberta. 
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